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1st March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Today your child will have been allocated their place at a secondary school. This is an exciting (yet slightly

nerve wracking) time for both parents, carers and children as they begin to prepare for the next stage of their

school journey! 

We know that your child may have not been allocated their first choice of high school and therefore wanted

to provide some useful advice:

● You might find it useful to arrange a visit to the school. You may feel differently if you and your child

visit the school with an open mind.

● If you are not happy with your allocated first choice, in some circumstances, you may be able to

appeal to one of the other schools you have listed on the application form. 

● Please arrange a meeting with Mr Wikett - key stage 2 assistant head if you need support with the

appeals process. 

Throughout the summer term, children will have lots of opportunities to visit their secondary schools,

complete transition activities and meet other children who will be attending their new schools.

As always, thank you for supporting our lovely Year 6 children!

Yours sincerely

Alex Summerscales

Headteacher
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